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Many of the student families at NCC’s Children’s Greenhouse, our on campus child care center, 

struggle to provide their children with even the most basic things they need. Seven years ago we 

started the Season of Giving to help support these families. Student families have been so grateful 

and touched by the outpouring of generosity from our NCC community during a time of year that is 

especially difficult for them.  

We are excited to continue with the Season of Giving for 2018 and if you wish to be a part of this 

effort, there are several ways to contribute: 

 

We ask that donations be sent to the Greenhouse by Friday, December 7, 2018 so we can 

distribute them to the families before the end of the semester. 

 

For your convenience, faculty members and staff that use the Greenhouse will be happy to 

transport your donated items to the Greenhouse. You can also call or email for a pick up. 

 

Thank you so much for all the support you give to our students who are working so hard to make a 

better life for themselves and their young families. 

Sincerely, 

The Advisory Committee 

           of the Children’s Greenhouse 

 

    SPONSOR A FAMILY 
Contact Janet Walsh, 

Director of the 

Children’s Greenhouse,  
by Monday, Nov. 19, 2018 

to get a personalized wish list 

for a needy family.  
The list provided will make 

suggestions of clothing and 

other items and donors can 

choose to purchase as many 

items as they would like. 

DONATE TO THE 

CHILDREN'S 

GREENHOUSE  

STAY IN COLLEGE 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
Send your check to the 

Greenhouse, made payable to 

“The Children’s Greenhouse FSA” and 

write “Scholarship” in memo area. 

Funds from this award enable 

student parents stay in school by  

helping them with their  

child care expenses. 

DONATE GIFT CARDS  

OR GOODS 
We gratefully accept all kinds 

of donations but find that the 

essential items these families 

need are best supplied in the 

form of gift cards to stores 

like Target, Walmart, grocery 

stores, gas stations, etc. 
New items including books, toys, 

coats, hats, gloves, mittens are 

also welcome. Contact the 

Greenhouse for more information. 
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